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Dear Toucan Class,         

 
We are writing to you to say hello and to let you know that we are missing you all 
very much. We are finding it strange not being in school and we hope you have all 
been finding fun ways to spend your time at home. Like you, we have been working 
hard, trying to find work that you can do from home and looking at all the fabulous 
work you send in everyday (that takes quite a long time!) We have also been in 
school sometimes, looking after children who are still there, so some of you will 
have seen us. 
 
When Mrs Heath is not working, she has had to try and find new things to do 
because some of the things she used to do aren’t happening at the moment. She 
has been doing some work in her garden and this year she is trying to grow runner 
beans, which she has never done before. She has been doing a family walk every 
weekend and has found some footpaths near her house that she didn’t know even 
existed! She never knew there was a bluebell wood about 1 mile from her door! 

                  
 
Mrs Fennell has been busy learning as well by doing lots of training courses on the 
computer. She has been for lots of walks and also a few bike rides. While she has 
been out and about she has seen a few of you, you always have a cheery ‘hello’ and a 
big smile, which brightens her day, thank you. She has also been busy in the garden. 
She has actually made a vegetable plot, so is busy looking after her carrots, peppers 
and sweet corn.  She looks forward to see you all very soon, and having a catch up of 
all the fun things you have been doing over the past few weeks. 

 
Miss Woodward has also been keeping busy by doing training courses on her 
computer, as well as looking at some of the fantastic work that Toucans have 
produced! She has also been going on a long walk everyday over the fields, with 
her family and her dog. Throughout lockdown, she has been making a diary of 
everything that she has done. She has called it ‘2020 - The year the world stayed 
at home’. I look forward to sharing this with you all and finding out what you have 
all been doing.  
 



What have you all been up to while school has been closed? What has been the 
best thing you have done during lockdown? Have you been finding anything 
particularly tricky? 
 
 
We really are looking forward to seeing you again, hopefully in the not too distant 
future. We are so proud of how well you have kept your school work going – keep it 
up Toucans! 
 
Take care and stay safe,  
 
Mrs Heath,  Mrs Fennell and Miss Woodward 

 


